Request for Withdrawal

	NPRR Number
	966
	NPRR Title
	Changes to Support Reactive Power Coordination Tool

	
	

	Date
	September 3, 2020

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Stephen Solis

	Company
	Stephen.Solis@ercot.com

	E-mail Address
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-6772

	Cell Number
	512-426-4721

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


On August 9, 2019, ERCOT sponsored Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 966 in order to align Protocols with a new ERCOT project to implement a planned Reactive Power Coordination (RPC) tool which would produce an optimized reactive Dispatch schedule for ERCOT Transmission Operators.
In light of limited budget and project resources, the RPC project has been placed on hold for a period that is expected to be at least two years.  For this reason, ERCOT withdraws NPRR966, but will submit a new NPRR at a later date after the RPC project restarts.
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